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Public Service
Electric and Gas
Company

Richard A. Ude,iu 80 Park Plaza Newark, NJ 07101 201-430-7380 Maihng Address: P.O. Box 570, Newark, NJ 07101
Vice President
Nuclear

August 4, 1982

Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident Programs

Gentlemen:

NRC INSPECTION 50-272/82-14
SALEM GENERATING STATION UNIT NO. 1
JUNE 9 THRU JULY 6, 1982

The following is our response to the notice of violation.

ITEM OF VIOLATION
!
'

A.1 Technical Specification 6.8.1 and Administrative Procedure
| 15, Safety Tagging Program, require that current valve
j status be entered in the Tagging Request and Inquiry System

(TRIS) Computer Data Base and that an independent veri-
fication be conducted when returning certain systems,
including Auxiliary Feedwater, to service.

Contrary to the above:

On June 28, 1982, Valves 12AF10 and 12AF86 were recorded
with a status of " Locked Open" as of June 21, 1982. The
valves were in fact open, but unlocked.

Reply to Item of Violation

On June 28, 1982, at 1020 hrs., the NRC Resident Inspector reported
to the Shift Supervisor that he had found that Valves 12AF10 and
12AF86 were not properly locked open as required by Surveillance
Procedure SP (O) 4. 7.1. 2. a (4 ) . The valves, were, in fact, open,
but the chains were only locked on the valve yokes and did not
prevent operation of the valve handwheels. The Shift Supervisor
immediately dispatched an operator to properly lock the valves.
At 1030 hrs., the Shift Technical Advisor verified that the
valves were locked in the open position.
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Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Director ,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -2- 8/4/82

Upon investigation, it was determined that the valves had last
been operated on June 21, 1982, for a maintenance tag-out.
Following completion of the maintenance, the valves were opened
and the chains were improperly installed. Verification of the
valve positions was performed in accordance with Administrative
Procedure AP-15. It is suspected that the personnel performing
the valve lineup and verifications checked that the valves were
in proper position and that the chains were in place and locked,
but failed to notice the improper chain installat o.n.

Action taken to prevent recurrence

All operating personnel concerned with the verification of locked
valves will be retrained to insure they are aware of the reason
for locking valves in position and the proper items to check when
verifying a locked valve. The training will be completed by
October 1, 1982.

Sincerely,
,

/hd' M*
.*

CC Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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STATE OF NEW JERSEY )
) SS: COUNTY OF SALEM

COUNTY OF SALEM )

RICHARD A. UDERITZ, being duly sworn according to law deposes

and says:

I am a Vice President of Public Service Electric and Gas Company,

and as such, I find the matters set forth in our response dated

August 4, 1982, to the NRC's inspection report 50-272/82-14 are

true to the best of my knowledge, information and belief.

// ~/ /*

' RICHARD A. UDERfTZ /

Subscribed and sworn to before me

this - /[ day of [ h - 1982,

J

$p ff Yw
M6tary Public of New Jersey

7,/97[My Commission expires on m
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